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Upcoming Webinar

JUNE 3: Coalition of Faith-Based Organizations, Criminologists Without
Borders and Universal Peace Federation - Special Session of the United
Nations General Assembly Against Corruption (UNGASS). Side Meeting
on: “Combatting Corruption: The Relevance and Capacities of Faith-Based
Organizations”

- Thursday at 5:00 PM (New York time)

REGISTRATION







Upcoming Events

JUN 4: WFWP: Co-Creating Spaces for Peace and

Reconciliation on the Korean Peninsula. What Steps are

Women taking towards Sustainable Peace?

JUN 5: Peace & Blessing Festival

JUN 8: USA-IAED - "Toward the Peaceful Reunification of the Korean
Peninsula"

JUN 10: EUME - "Korean Peninsula: Armistice and Effect of the NNSC
(Neutral Nations Supervisory Commission)"

JUN 10: UK: Sunhak Peace Prize - Honoring Outstanding People and

Organizations

Contact Us
www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable
Development Goals
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